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Ward Aids Committee Functionality

- The district is not doing well when it comes to WAC 

functionality. Thus we resolve to revisit the 

functionality of ward aids committee in order to 

strengthen the fight against social ills. All the 4 LM’S 

will do the assessment, only Ulundi is doing well.

- Ward Councillors to be capacitated on their role as WAC 

chairpersons.



Deliveries in facilities 10 -14 years

There is a concern of kids getting pregnant at any early age: 

Renormalizing Teenage Pregnancy through;

- Awarenesses has been strengthen to primary schools and advocate about the 

challenge on parents meeting.

- We have Learner Support Agents in schools working well with TBHIV on 

educating the kids

- -



Deliveries in facilities 15 -19 years

There is a concern on high numbers of teenagers delivering at an early age

- There are dialogues taken in place on all five local municipalities – all 

stakeholders involved

- We also educate learners about the use of contraceptives (led by AYP 

Champion). Civil Society Forums are actively involved on awareness's in the 

community 

- We had youth camp at uPhongolo on June which catered the whole district 

led by Arts and Culture and all stakeholders. 

- The District Civil Society Chairperson has started the facilitation or capacity 

building to maidens and encouraging young to be part of uMkhosi womhlanga 

within the district. 



Images during condom distribution



ART loss to follow on reporting period

- This is one indicator which worries the district

There are teams from HST which are assisting the district by 

tracing clients and on other instances they gave the wrong 

addresses and one has picked that we still have people 

coming from our neighboring country whom it is not easy to 

access them especially uPhongolo and eDumbe.

- The relevant department is working closer with leadership 

encouraging people to give true addresses when visiting the 

health facility



THANK YOU


